

BROOKFIELD JUNIOR SCHOOL SAFER INTERNET DAY Tuesday 10th February 2015



2nd February 2015

Dear Parents and Carers,

Does this sound familiar to you?

Children understand the technology but not necessarily the risks; adults understand the risks, but not necessarily the technology!

Well, let's do something about it together!

At Brookfield we have a whole school approach to e-safety and we try to protect our children whilst they are in our care and educate them for when they are not. So ~ together with the rest of the nation, we will be celebrating Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 10th February and we'll be following this year's theme:-

Let's create a better internet together.

We believe we can create a better internet together and so we invite you to join us on the day and take part in some of the activities with your child. The arrangements are as follows:-

| 9.00am – 10.00am | Yr3 |
|-------------------|-----|
| 10.15am – 11.15am | Yr4 |
| 11.25am – 12.25pm | Yr5 |
| 1.30pm – 2.30pm | Yr6 |

To prepare for the day it would be really helpful for you and your child to talk about the Home Survey attached to this letter; fill it in and bring it back to school by Friday 6th Februarv.

Plus ~ help yourself to help your child and visit some of these useful websites:-

www.thinkuknow.co.uk www.childnet.com www.kidsmart.org.uk www.saferinternet.org.uk

Use it as a way of learning and keeping yourself and your family informed, and a way of having fun together in an ever developing technological world.

Parenting and relationships are key to keeping children safe online ~ and so we look forward to meeting with you on Safer Internet Day and working together to keep our children safe at all times.

Yours sincerely

M J Blewer

Mrs M J Blewer **Head Teacher**







